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                                                                                                                                                            11th May 2023 
 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

Today, your child has been enlisted into our Secret Agent Training Service (SATs). For two weeks, 

starting on Monday 15th May, your child will be taking part in a variety of secret agent training 

activities, which include some special quizzes. To ensure your child is ready to take part in all of their 

Secret Agent Training Service activities, please could you make sure they are well rested and have had 

a good breakfast to start each day.  Please ensure your child arrives on time at the start of school each 

day. 

Between Monday 15th and Friday 26th May, your child will be taking part in SATs activities in small 

groups. These will be with members of the year 2 teaching team (Mrs Carroll and Mrs Hodges), 

supported by Mrs Ahmed and Mrs Drewery. All these activities will count towards their Secret Agent 

training. 

On Friday 26th May, the year 2 children will be taking part in their Secret Agent Training Service 

Graduation. On this day, the children can come to school dressed as secret agents. They can wear 

white top/shirt, black skirt or trousers, a black tie and sunglasses if they wish. The children do not need 

to bring anything else with them for their celebration.   

We appreciate your continued support during this exciting time.  

If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  

Kind regards, 

A. Carroll     C. Hodges  

Mrs A. Carrol and Mrs C.Hodges 

Year 2 Class Teachers 
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